
 

 

 

 

SHOULD WE BRING FORWARD ASSET DISPOSALS BEFORE BUDGET DAY? 

CGT changes normally take effect from 6 April, but there have been mid-year changes in the past. 
This possibility has caused many taxpayers to bring forward disposals to take advantage of the 
current rates. The disposal date for CGT is the date of unconditional exchange of contracts and there 
is likely to be anti-forestalling legislation to counteract attempts to artificially bring forward the 
disposal date. There is still time to sell listed investments before 30 October but other assets such as 
a business or property typically take a lot longer to sell unless a buyer is already lined up.  

 


